
 

 

 

December 27, 2019 

[English Translation] 

 

Japan Display Inc. Comments on Media Report Today 

 

Some media reported today that Japan Display Inc. ("JDI") has started negotiation with third party 

regarding the sale of the Hakusan Plant (Hakusan City, Ishikawa Prefecture).  However, the news 

reports are not based on any information coming from JDI. 

 

JDI is considering all of the options regarding handling of the Hakusan Plant but nothing has been 

decided. Once decision is made, JDI will disclose promptly. 

 

Also, in order to consider all of the options, JDI is currently running a comprehensive check on the 

production equipment and infrastructure facilities at the Hakusan Plant. 

 

* * * 

 


